9/15/2023

CITY OF MANDEVILLE
HISTORIC PRESERVATION DISTRICT COMMISSION MEETING AGENDA

Thursday August 3, 2023 6:00pm
MANDEVILLE CITY HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS
3101 E. CAUSEWAY APPROACH
MANDEVILLE, LOUISIANA 70448

Public comments will be accepted prior to the meeting by email to kreeves@cityofmandeville.com.
The Commission Clerk shall read the e-mails into the record relating to items posted to the agenda.
Please submit email questions by Wednesday, August 2 at 3:30 p.m. Public comments will also be
accepted at the meeting.

The City of Mandeville Historic Preservation District Commission will hold a public hearing on Thursday,
August 3, 2023 at 6:00p.m. regarding the following case(s):

l. CALL TO ORDER
Jeff Bernard, Chairman, called the meeting to order.

1. ROLL CALL
Present: J. Bernard, J. Bishop, L. Quinn, V. Sollberger, B. Barry, R. Vogeltanz, K. Mclnnis
Absent: none
Staff: K. Reeves-secretary, C. Bartholomew- Planner Director, L. Brinkman- Planner

li. APPROVAL OF MEETING MINUTES
Jeff Bernard stated there were no minutes to approve.

Iv. ELECTION OF CHAIR AND VICE CHAIR
Jeff Bishop nominated Jeff Bernard for Chairman. Lean Quinn seconded the motion.

All were in favor.
Vaughan Sollberger nominated Jeff Bishop as Vice Chairman. Karen Mclnnis seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

V. OLD BUSINESS
1) HC19-12-45 — Commercial — 220 Girod Street — Elevation/addition — COA revision-APPROVED

Rachel Vogeltanz made a motion to approve option 2 on the plans that is the two (2) piece facia which
is option 1 in the message, Karen Mclnnis seconded the motion.
Yay: J. Bernard, J. Bishop, L. Quinn, V. Sollberger, B. Barry, R. Vogeltanz, K. Mclnnis

Nay: none
Abstain: none

VI. NEW BUSINESS
Jeff Bernard stated there were no new cases.
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VIIL. STAFF UPDATES
1). Row 10 Historic Preservation Solutions LLC — Lindsay Hannah — Update on progress

Lindsay stated they were using the Louisiana Historic Resource Inventory form. She stated SHIPO
uses this form to record all the buildings. She also stated they used the software, Fulcrum, on their
phones which allowed them to add the additional information the HPDC wanted and GIS mapping.

Cara said that once the City received the draft report, it would send out letters to all the
homeowners that it affected. The survey update would be adopted by ordinance , so it would go to
the City Council to be approved. She continued to say that there would be public hearings at the
Historic Preservation Commission level and City Council level.

Vill. ADJOURNMENT
Vaughan Sollberger made a motion to adjourn, Karen Mclnnis seconded. All were in favor.
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